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Route 35 single lane closures in both directions  

tonight in Woodbridge, Middlesex County 
Closure necessary to repair railroad crossing 

 

(Trenton) – Route 35/St. Georges Avenue is scheduled to have lane closures in both 

directions between George’s Fredrick Plaza and Aspen Lane in Woodbridge, Middlesex County. 
   

Beginning at 6 p.m. tonight, Friday, March 14, until 5 a.m. Saturday, March 15, Route 35 

northbound and southbound will be reduced to one lane from George’s Fredrick Plaza to Aspen 

Lane. The lane closure is necessary for emergency railroad crossing repairs.  

 

This is a Conrail project. For further information, please contact 1-800-456-7509. 

 

The precise timing of the work is subject to change due to weather or other factors. Motorists 

are encouraged to check NJDOT's traffic information website www.511nj.org for real-time 

travel information, and for NJDOT news follow us on X (Twitter) @NewJerseyDOT, the NJDOT 

Facebook page, or on Instagram @NewJersey.DOT. 
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